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Mrs. McGinn’s News!  Issue 7


October 14, 2016


First Grade – St. Viator School














Payten!


Payten did a wonderful job during her week.  She brought in great pictures of her friends and family, and we met her bunny!


Jonathan!


Jonathan did great this week!  He brought in a hockey puck and lots of pictures.  His dad read us a cool book about hockey! 


Next Week: Addison!


BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION: Please send in any box tops from products you use!  We will count them at the end of each month, with a prize going to the class with the most!





   














Dates to Remember .  


October 19- Pink Dress Down Day.  Donate $1 to dress down.


October 20- Open House.  7:00-8:30 p.m.  


October 21- Feast Day of St. Viator.  All School Mass at 9:30 a.m.  All are welcome!


October 20-22- Evening Haunted House


October 26- Class Mass.  8:15 a.m.


October 26-30- Red Ribbon Week


October 28- School Halloween Party.  6:30 p.m.











Other Classroom News


   As the weather cools, please make sure that your student’s sweatshirts and outerwear is labeled with their name or initials.  


   Uniform shorts and gym shorts may not be worn beginning October 1st.  Regular uniforms or St. Viator gym sweatpants will be required each day.  You may order them from the front office!


   October 19 will be a Pink Dress Down Day.  Students may donate $1.00 to dress down to raise money for breast cancer.


   October 21 is the Feast Day of St. Viator.  All families are welcome to join an all-school mass at 9:30 a.m.




















What We Are Learning in Room 202!


Reading – We have begun Unit 3 of Superkids.  We are now looking at decoding words with “le” and “ng” endings.  In addition, students will look at locating problems and solutions within stories.    


Math – Students are wrapping up Chapter 2.  For the rest of the chapter, we will be looking at subtracting zero and taking apart numbers.  Students will also continue to practice their math fluency with Mad Minute.    


Science- Our lima beans have begun to sprout!  Students have learned so much about plants and their needs.  Next, we will be looking at animal groups!


Writing- Students practiced writing questions this week using proper punctuation and question words.  We also finished our first personal narratives!  Students wrote, edited, and published great pieces of writing!








Contacting Mrs. McGinn


Feel free to contact me anytime (


E-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:smcginn@stviatorchicago.org" �smcginn@stviatorchicago.org�


Bookmark our class webpage!


http://stephaniescahillgrade1.weebly.com/











Feast of St. Viator mass will be on Friday, October 21 at 9:30.


All are welcome!  





Homework


Please check folders and assignment notebooks each night for new information.   


There have been some glitches this year with Superkids. When reading on the Parent Portal is assigned, if you are unable to log on, you may choose a book at home to read instead.














